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Dear Ms Scott, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 – Re quest for Information 
 
Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 15 April 2010 timed 21:46 
hours, requesting the following information: 
 
‘In response to an earlier request that I made you released the following information. 
      
AUDIT/2009/18. Audit Committee Annual Report to Cou rt 
It was agreed that the report should include a summ ary of the areas the Audit 
Committee would be considering in the coming year s uch as IT, risk management and 
pensions. The report should be amended to state tha t the Committee required a better 
understanding of the process of risk management rat her than reporting a concern 
regarding risk management. The Report would be redr afted and authorised by the 
Convener on behalf of the Committee before being pr esented to the December Court 
meeting. 
 
Can you please send me the original report and the amended report that went to the 
December court meeting.’ 
 

As the University of Glasgow is a Scottish Public Authority, your request is subject to the 
terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (“FOISA”).  The University 
acknowledges receipt of your request and confirms a response will be sent to you promptly; 
and in any event not later than 14 May 2010. The Freedom of Information Office will contact 
you if we require any further information.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Diane Scott 
request-32851-2f09d576@whatdotheyknow.com  

 



 
 

Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office 
 

 

The information that you supplied with your Request for information will be entered into 
a filing system and will only be accessed by authorised persons of the University of 
Glasgow or its agents. The information will be retained by the University and will only 
be used for the purpose of (a) processing your Request for information, and (b) for 
statistical and audit purposes. By supplying such information you consent to the 
University storing the information for the stated purpose. The information is held by the 
University in accordance with the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998. 

 


